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CLASS OF 2023 - SENIOR NOTES LINK    /   Senior Notes 

 
EARTH DAY 

To celebrate Earth Day, SHS is hosting our annual Green Week! Join us in all our fun activities 
each day of the week!  
 
Thursday: Paint and design flower pots for $5 during Flex in Ms. Adamsky’s room! Sign up on 
Adaptive Scheduler. 
 
Friday: Join your classes and teachers in our Be Green challenge! 

​
COMMUNITY CLUB 

Attention Community Club:  Springtime Breakfast (it's Arbor Day!) on Friday, April 28 at 
7:40 am in Room 228. Let's do a craft, play some games, eat, and enjoy each other's 
company! Are you in? Can you bring a breakfast item to share? Please RSVP on Google 
Classroom. 

 
FRENCH CLUB 

Attention French Club: It's a May Day soiree on Monday, May 1 at 4:30 pm in room 228! 
Let's eat waffles and watch Le Petit Prince. Are you in? RSVP on Google Classroom and bring 
a snack to share. Merci! 

 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Building Security / School Doors / Entrance and Exit 

A reminder that all school external doors are locked and secure for the duration of the 

school day, 8:15am - 2:50pm.  Exit and entrance during the school  day is only through 

the Main Lobby Entrance.   

 
All school visitors must enter and exit through the Main Entrance Doors.   

 
Students found entering or exiting any exterior school door other than the Main 

Entrance during school day hours will receive disciplinary action. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W0ZCGptXRz8F6xsW3v9fy7FdV3eZu6ZY7P4XOOAKpow/edit?usp=sharing


A secure physical space is an essential component for school safety and security.  We all 

play a role in school safety and compliance of this policy is essential.  We thank you for 

your support. 

 

 
SHS Club and Organizations 

2022 - 2023 SHS Club and Student Organizations 

●​ Current Club / Organizations HERE  

 

 
Senior Independent P.E. / Work Study QR Code / Senior Privilege Flex 

We have placed a QR Code on the window of the front office, as well as on the front door of the 
school entrance.  Please use the QR code when leaving the high school for the purposes of Senior 
Independent P.E. or Work Study, and again upon returning.  Use an iPhone camera or a QR reader 
app to scan the QR code. You will be prompted to open, and complete, a Google Form.  Responses 
will be automatically recorded with a timestamp in a Google Sheet. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/12mcmDm8X7L3Bq-7uieSnY4IoFZKEGHa4DxV4wcXtvL4/edit?usp=sharing

